
 

PO Box 662, Thornbury, Ontario N0H 2P0 

 

 
 

December 4, 2019 
 
Mayor Alar Soever and Council 
Town of The Blue Mountains 
32 Mill Street 
Thornbury, ON  N0H 2P0 
 
 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
The directors of the Thornbury Business Improvement Area (BIA) passed 
the follow motion for council’s consideration at our meeting this morning: 
 

THAT the Thornbury BIA request that Council of the Town of The 
Blue Mountains revise the levy structure of the Thornbury BIA to an 
assessment-based BIA Levy, including minimum and maximum 
levies, Carried. 

 
The current basis of collecting the levy is on an equal basis from each 
member.  To collect the levy based on commercial assessment is 
considered more equitable and is the norm in Ontario. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Management I ask that you kindly consider this 
request. 
 
Sincerely, 

George Matamoros, Chair 
 




